
INFORMATION COMPLIANCE TEAM 
University Offices, Wellington Square, Oxford OX1 2JD 

 

_ 

  Ref. FOI/20210112/8 

09 February 2021 

 

Reply to request for information under the Freedom of Information Act  

Your ref Email of 12 January 2021 

Request 

Could you tell me the number of undergraduate students who have dropped out this 
academic year (2020-2021, up until this December), compared to the two previous academic 
years (2018-2019 and 2019-2020, for the whole year)? 
 
Could you also break down this information into monthly categories (x number of students 
dropped out in September); UK/EU/international students; and into different faculties?  

 
Dear Chloé Meley, 

I write in reply to your email of Tuesday 12 January, requesting the above information. 

Please find the requested information in the attached workbooks. 
 
 

Yours sincerely 

Information Compliance Team 


